

23rd March 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Norton Priory Art Project

On Friday 24th March, Miss Walsh's class and Mr Stoddart's class will be taking part in an Art Project at Norton Priory.

Please send your child into school wearing old clothes as they may get messy. The painting will be taking place outside, therefore please ensure your child has a waterproof jacket.

There will be a group of children travelling in the morning and they will return for lunch. After lunch the second group of children will go to the Priory.

The children will be travelling to the Priory on the school minibus.

Many thanks for all your support.

Kind regards

Miss P Newman Headteacher

P. Nenman